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TOWN OF CONCORD BOARD PUBLIC HEARING December 12, 2019
2019 Fire Contracts 6:30 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING CALLED TO ORDER BY CLYDE M. DRAKE, SUPERVISOR.
ROLL CALL: |

PRESENT: CLYDE M. DRAKE, SUPERVISOR
JAMES M. KREZMIEN, COUNCILMAN
KENNETH D. ZITTEL, COUNCILMAN
WILLIAM F. SNYDER, III, COUNCILMAN
PHILIP DROZD, COUNCILMAN

ALSO PRESENT: DARLENE G. SCHWEIKERT, Town Clerk
BARRY A. EDWARDS, Hwy Supt.
BRIAN F. ATTEA, Town Attorney.
CAROLYN ROBINSON, Dog Control Officer

KELLEN M. QUIGLEY, Springville Times MAX BORSUK, Springville Journal
CHARLES SCHWEIKERT, JR. DAVID GRAVES

Supervisor Drake opened the Public Hearing at 6:30 p.n. Town Clerk
Schweikert had published the Notice of Public Hearing in the Springville Times on
November 22, 2019, The Public Hearing Notice was posted on the signboard at the
Town Hall and on the Town’s website; townofconcordny.com on November 15, 2019,

There are five separate Coniracts: Boston Volunteer Fire Company, Inc.;
East Concord Volunteer Fire Company, Inc.; Mortons Corners Velunteer Fire Company,
Inc.; Village of Springville Fire Company, Inc. (fire and Emergency Medical Services)
and East Concord Volunteer Fire Company, Inc. Ambulance Service. All five Contracts
are three-year terms effective January 2020 to December 2022 with 3% increases. These
amounts are in the 2020 Budget. The percentages for all Agreements are the same.

Supervisor Drake asked if anyeone had any questions. No one wished to
address the Board.

Supervisor Drake advised Mr. Graves that Councilman Drozd has been in
contact with Erie County Soil & Water Conservation District with regard to the Mortons
Corners Fire Company’s installation of a dry hydrant on the Winger property on
Spaulding Road. Councilman Drozd was able to secure engineer services for the
Company for free. The installation of a dry hydrant does fall under the scope of duties
for the Soil & Water Conservation District’s duties. Councilman Drozd has already been
in contact with the Chief and Line Officer 9-2 with this information. Mr. Graves thanked
Councilman Drozd. Councilman Zittel questioned if the installation of a dry hydrant
would help with the Company’s ISO rating; Mr. Graves did not know; Supervisor Drake
did not think it would.

Motion made by Councilman Drozd, seconded by Councilman Zittel, to
close the Public Hearing at 6:45 p.m. Councilmen Krezmien, Zitiel. Snyder & Drozd;
Supervisor Drake, voting aye. Carried. Supervisor Drake thanked the fire companies for
their service to the community.

DtenaQylchundg e

Darlene G. Schweikert
Town Clerk




